
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOQ 1H20 RESULTS WEBCAST DETAILS 
 
Friday, 3 April 2020, Brisbane: Bank of Queensland Limited (BOQ) is scheduled to release its financial 
results for the half-year ended 29 February 2020 on Wednesday, 8 April 2020.  
 
A market briefing on BOQ’s financial results will be held at 10:30am to 12:00pm AEST on Wednesday, 
8 April 2020, where Managing Director & CEO George Frazis, Chief Financial Officer & Chief Operating 
Officer Ewen Stafford, and other members of Management will present and discuss the results. 
 
A live audio webcast of the briefing will be available on the day through this link. 
 
Authorised for release by: Vicki Clarkson, GM Corporate Governance & Head of Secretariat 
 
 

https://www.boq.com.au/Shareholder-centre/financial-information/Financial-results

